
From:   
Sent: 21 September 2022 08:35 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/22/0007 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,   
 
Myself & my wife both object to the planning application to build homes at location: 
Land to the north west of Henham Road Elsenham (Opposite the Crown Pub)  
 
Reference S62A/22/0007 
 
The proposed housing will drastically increase the amount of traffic passing through the 
village high street, which is already busy and causes back logs during peak times.  
 
I walk my children to school along the high street road and already have concerns for 
the amount of car pollution we breathe in walking this route twice a day, my daughter 
often holds her hand across her mouth and nose as the strong smell of car fumes is so 
unpleasant. It will also cause many difficulties for us when entering or exiting our 
driveway. Currently we struggle to enter exit our driveway at peak times due to the 
volume of traffic and further homes will make this considerably worse.  
 
Aside from the personal reasons why we object, we also have concerns about the 
infrastructure that is required to support the families that may move into these homes. 
We do not have sufficient doctor/dentists/school spaces/Green spaces etc to support a 
huge increase in people.  
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Kind regards  
 
Lee Gardiner & Fiona Gardiner  

 
 
 




